
Booster Club Meeting 
December 2, 2009 

 
Present: Brent Palmer, Kari Schroedermeier, Troy Doeden, Patti Bickett, Kent Anderson, 
Stuart Carlson, Mary Ellen Saugstad, Al Hoines, Michelle Weatherton, Dennis 
McKelvey, Kelly McKelvey, Jerry Carda. 
 
Minutes were reviewed and motioned by Kent, everyone approved. 
 
Treasurers report: Kari pointed out this is a committee report and is a reference for each 
committee to show what funds they have available, this is not a balance sheet.  Brent 
approved the treasurers report, 2nd by Kelly. 
 
Old Business: 
 
Booster club now has an email address watchdog.boosters@bmtc.net.  When someone 
emails the booster it will go to the President and Vice President.   
 
April 26th is Recognition night. 
 
Chairs – Kent has talked to Brian about purchasing the chairs for the players.  If we use 
the chairs the players will have to switch to the West side of the gym that way the players 
would be on the same side as us. We would also have to get a portable table to go on the 
floor and we would also have to get electrical hook up on the West side of the gym as 
well.  New chairs and a portable table would need storage.  They will be adding on a 
wrestling room to the South of the gym and there will be extra storage for the table and 
chairs in the new wrestling addition.  The chairs are approximately $83.00 a piece and the 
storage rack is about $500.  The chairs will have black frames, purple seat with white 
print. 
 
Brent gave us an update on the basketball tournament for 5th & 6th graders on Saturday, 
Dec. 5th.  There will be 22 teams, with 5 of them Beresford teams.   
 
New Business: 
 
Booster Club should have something in every newsletter that the school sends out letting 
parents know what we are doing and what we have coming up.  Need to get information 
to the school by January 19th to get something in the next newsletter; Mary Ellen will get 
something to the school. 
 
Spirit Committee ideas:  Need order form for basketball T-shirts and sweatshirts.  
Hawaiian night is planned for January 18th.  We have Frostbite 4 coming up.  MS for 
basketball, Parents Night, Track T-shirts, Dawg Bowl with EPJ, Homecoming. 
 
We will be planning a Social after game during basketball season, it would be best to do 
it after a double-header game in end of January and/or February. 



 
It is important for the student body to stay during games for school spirit and support. 
 
To get information out about the Booster Club Kelly will put together a brochure that we 
can have at games.  The brochure will be tri-fold and have a tear off portion to send in if 
you are interested in joining the Booster Club.  Also can put the brochure in the school 
newsletter. 
 
Kent would like to purchase headphones for use at school.  This is a 5 man headphone.  
This can be used at:           Track 
                                           Football 
                                           Cross Country 
                                           Homecoming Parade 
                                           Frostbite 4 
Motion to buy the headphones by Dennis, 2nd Brent. 
 
Meeting adjourned by Kent 2nd by Brent. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Patti Bickett 
                                 
 
 
 
 


